
Ladybirds Class Newsletter 17th June 2022 

This week in the Ladybirds Class… 

֎ We made Fathers Day gifts and cards 

֎ We made fruit smoothies 

֎ We enjoyed learning the story of Thumbelina in Boogie Beats  

֎ We  have been looking at the story—’The three little pigs’ 

Next week in Ladybirds Class we will be… 

֎ Making cheese cake 

֎ Listening to music from around the world 

֎ Making our own shakers and guitars 

֎ Making threaded worms  

Home learning… 

֎ Clap a pattern with your hands and ask your child to copy you  

֎ Let your child use a pan as a drum and practice fast and slow drumming 

Painting a car 

Decorating cakes 

Fathers Day 



Ladybirds Class Newsletter 6th May 2022 

Important Notices and Reminders 

Please ensure your child has a spare set of clothes at nursery. 

Please name all clothing, water bottles and lunch boxes 

Photo order deadline 

 

Photo proofs have been given out please note the deadline for orders is June 20th  

 

 

 Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat Sun 

  1 2 3 4 5 

6 7 Parents     

Evening 

8 9 Spanish Class 

                      

10 Boogie Beats 

                    

11 12 

13 14 15 16 Parents     

Evening 

Spanish Class 

17 Boogie Beats   18 19 Father’s       

Day 

 

20 21 Dog safety   

talk 

22 23 Spanish Class         24 Boogie Beats 25 26 

27 28 29 30 Spanish Class    

       

June 2022     What’s happening this month? 


